
 
 

65-Year-Old Man Missing After Hike to San Jacinto Peak 

July 8, 2007 
Round Valley 
2007-015 

A 65-year-old man phoned in about 8 p.m. that he was moving slowly and behind 
schedule on his return from a hike to San Jacinto Peak. At 11 p.m., with no further 
contact with the man, sheriff's dispatch alerted RMRU for a search. Within about 30 
minutes of the initial call the man walked out and RMRU's response was canceled. 

 

  

RMRU is a volunteer search and rescue team that covers Riverside County and assists other teams 
with search and rescue efforts in other counties. Each member purchases their own equipment and 
takes time off work, without compensation, to participate in search and rescue missions. Team 
equipment is purchased from contributions from the community. We are a non-profit organization and 
are funded by donations from people like you. 

      


